
 

 

11 January 2012 
 
 
Mr. David Archbold, 
Managing Director, 
Information, Communication Technology Authority,  
P.O. Box 2502GT, 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers, 
Grand Cayman 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold: 
 
Re: Extension of LIME Christmas Promotion    
 
LIME thanks the Authority for its letter dated 1 November 2011 approving of 
LIME’s “Free Sunday Nights – Postpaid Landline” Christmas promotion.   
 
In response to positive feedback from customers, LIME wishes to continue this 
free offer to its customers and hereby seeks the approval of the Authority to 
extend this promotion to the end of January 2012 in the first instance.  LIME also 
seeks the Authority’s approval to extend the promotion to the end of March 2012 
should it continue to be a viable offer.  All other aspects of this promotion remain 
as previously notified to the Authority.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information 
regarding the promotion outlined above. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Cable & Wireless (Cayman Islands) Ltd d.b.a LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
__________________________ 
Anthony Ritch  
General Manager (Cayman), LIME 
 

cc. Theresa Christian, Finance Manager (Cayman), LIME 
Charles A. Douglas Regulatory Advisor Legal, Regulatory & Corporate 
Affairs (Regional) LIME 

 


